
Karen 0 Brien 

From: Karen 0 Brien 
Sent: 06 December 2001 II:47 
To: ‘Eoghan-Brangan@environ.irlgov.ie’ 
Subject: New Waste Licence Application 167-l 

Eoghan 
the Agency received EIS info in relation to a new Waste Licence Application, Reg No 167-1, from lndaver Ireland. 
Regards 7 
Karen O’Brien 
Programme Officer 
Waste Management Licensing 
Environmental Protection Agency 
P.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co Wexford 
Tel. 053-60600 
Email karen.obrien@epa.ie 


